
FIFE COUNCIL 

16TH MARCH 2023 

 

Amendment to Motion 4 

Councillor Parking 

 

“Council calls for a report to be brought to Full Council, with an aim of offering key 

recommendations to help elected members to reduce their carbon footprint. Council 

calls for council officers to look specifically at the best incentives to help encourage the 

use of alternative means of transport for commuting to all council buildings in Fife 

(Carpool, Public Transport, Active Travel). Council also calls for the practice of 

reserving specific car parking spaces for elected members to be scrapped as it is no 

longer necessary and encourages car use when we should be fighting the climate 

emergency with the exception of the Provost’s car which is used to support civic 

business.” 

  

Proposed by Councillor Gary Holt  

Seconded by Councillor Aude Boubaker-Calder 

 


